
 

 

Allergy information 

 Dear Parents/Carers,  

Due to several children and members of staff having severe 

nut allergies can I please remind you that we are a nut free 

school. Please check carefully the allergy information on 

products you are including in school lunchboxes and treats 

given out for birthdays. One specific child and a member of 

staff have very severe nut allergies which include coconut. 

This child and member of staff can have allergic reactions 

from transference of nut products. This can include touching 

a door handle after someone wearing hand cream with nut 

oils in to brushing against hair which has used shampoo with 

nut oils or from sun creams. Could you please all check any 

product which is used by your child and try to avoid using 

nut based products. We appreciate your support with this 

matter. 

 Kind regards, 

Mrs Sultana 

Head of School 


